

ABC Academy 176 Tunstead Avenue San Anselmo, 94960 415-459-7611 school 415-499-77110ffice

This Month's Units of Study

Jan 31- 4 Dental Health

This week the children will learn all about oral hygiene; brushing, flossing, and what foods keep our teeth healthy.

Feb. 7-11 Valentine's Day

We are excited about spending a week celebrating Valentine's Day! Our special party day will be on Feb.14th.

Feb. 14-18 Presidents Week

We will learn about Presidents George Washington and Abraham Lincoln.

Feb. 22-28 All About Me

A fun week talking all about the body, feelings, emotions, and what makes us who we are.











Pre-K Conferences



During the month of February, Pre-K testing will begin. In March and April, Rachel and Yezenia will begin their Pre-K conferences. These conferences will be held in person outside in our backyard.

Each conference takes about 30 minutes. During this meeting you will be informed about your child's academic and social progress while at school. This is always an enjoyable experience so I hope that both parents are able to attend.

Rachel and Yezenia do a fabulous job of pin pointing all the special characteristics of each of their Pre-K children.



Valentine's Day Activities

This year we will celebrate Valentine's day Monday, February 14th! We will have a party day with fun stations including musical chairs, pin the heart on cupid, treasure digging in the sandbox, and face painting.

The children will make Valentine bags so that they can receive cards from their friends. All children will hand out their Valentine cards during the morning play time.

Please be sure to bring in your cards in a labeled bag no later than February, 10th!

- 1. Valentines may be homemade or purchased.
- 2. Bring 40 Valentines, one for each child.
- 3. Have your child write their name on the back of each card (if possible).
- 4. Do not label or address the cards!
- 5. Place your cards in the Valentine Box at drop off.
- 6. Please feel free to bring treats for our party day such as stickers, toys, candy, etc.



Logan 2/6 Lyanna 2/6 Hendrix 2/6 Olive 2/7 Olivia 2/16 Riley C. 2/16 Acacia 2/18 Quinn 2/18

Dates To Remember

Friday, February 14
Valentine's Day Party
Monday, February 21
ABC Closed Presidents Day

Tuesday, February 22

ABC will be open

ABC Academy February Newsletter Page 2

Farewell Francine

I am sad to announce that our sweet teacher Francine has decided to make a life change and spend time traveling with her fiancé.

She enjoyed working at ABC very much and adored your children! Francine has promised to keep in touch and visit when she is back in town. We wish her the best of luck on her travels.

Birthday Celebrations

With so many birthdays taking place this month, I thought it would be best to put a reminder about school celebrations.

We would be happy to celebrate your child's big day at school! You are welcome to bring any treat as long as it is nut free and there is enough for about 45 children. Treats can be anything from cupcakes to popsicles or fruit.

Please let us know in advance through email or by telling one of the teachers if you will be brining in something special.



New ABC Enrollment

As of mid-February, I will begin the enrollment process for the upcoming school year 2022-2023. If you have yet to add a sibling, please do so as soon as possible. I will be preparing enrollment packets for those of you that are already on my list. We are so excited to have the next group of kiddos join our ABC family!

Pre-K families, I will be sending out a form within the next few weeks asking for your last days and/or Kindergarten plans. Please remember to attend the Kindergarten Orientations as your neighboring elementary school.

ABC Tax ID

It is once again tax season! The ABC Academy Preschool Tax ID is 94-2858572. You can check your Curacubby account for information pertaining to your invoices. If you need assistance with this information, email me at abcacademypreschool@yahoo.com or call 415-499-7711.

Teacher Luncheon

This month's fabulous luncheon was from
Sol Food and everything was delicious!
Thank you to the following families for providing
us such a wonderful luncheon. A special box of
chocolates for dessert was also very fun!

Kate - Robby's mom Adrienne - Lincoln's mom

Thank you!

We always feel very appreciated by your generous donations. Thank you!!

Caroline - Sweets
Tre - Learning Puzzles
Robby- N95 Masks
Robby- DoorDash Gift Cards for sick teachers
Musical Instruments - James

